
General Election Pledge 2024

Keep Dementia a Priority 
for the New Government 

Time to encourage General Election candidates to pledge  
their support at www.dementiapledge.ie

or scan here    Tag us on social media: 
     #DementiaPledge
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Andy Heffernan 
CEO, The Alzheimer Society of Ireland

Dear Supporter,

As the General Election approaches, we’re asking all supporters of 
The Alzheimer Society of Ireland to speak up. Share your story and 
tell candidates to support people with dementia and their carers, 
ensuring proper community care for the next five years.

Encourage candidates to sign our pledge at www.dementiapledge.ie 
and share their commitment on social media using #dementiapledge.

You can also write directly to candidates through our online campaign 
tool www.dementiapledge.ie, tell them your story, and let them 
know what matters to you.

We’ll keep you updated on the campaign!
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